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My Name is Jeanne Blome from Dayton, Oregon. I am strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs amid a cost-of-living crisis is 

completely unacceptable. It actually hurts every person in Oregon especially the 

aged, poor and infirm, as well as working families. I reject any new taxes and I find 

this bill completely unacceptable. I encourage you to protect Oregon citizens by 

voting “No! on HB 2025.”  


